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March 7, 2025 
 
VIA RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attention: Registrar  
P.O. Box 2319, 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Re:  Electric Vehicle Integration (EVI) Initiative 

Board File No.: EB-2023-0071 

We are counsel to Distributed Resource Coalition (“DRC”) in the above-noted proceeding (the 
“Proceeding”). DRC requests that the Board remove Nicholas Daube as counsel and include 
Lisa DeMarco and DT Vollmer as counsel in the Proceeding and that further communications with 
respect to the Proceeding also be sent to the following: 

Attention:   Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 
Tel:    647-991-1190 
Facsimile:  1-888-734-9459 
Email:  lisal@resilientllp.com 
 
 
Attention:   DT Vollmer 
Tel:    647-993-6338 
Facsimile:  1-888-734-9459 
Email:  daniel@resilientllp.com 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
DT Vollmer 
 
c. All parties 

Cara Clairman Plug’n Drive 
Devin Arthur, Electric Vehicle Society 
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